
RESPECT-LIFE MASS 
at 

St Michael Catholic Church 
Monday, Jan 21st  at 7:00pm 

 

 
 

The Respect-Life Ministry of St. Michael’s commemorates the infamous Roe 
vs. Wade Supreme Court decision legalizing abortion on January 22, 1973 

 
 

As a prelude to the Mass, there will be a procession of children and young 
adults representing their years of birth from the date of that court decision 

(1973) to the present. 

 
A bell will toll for each person in the procession when they place a single rose in a vase 

at the altar.  Each rose represents the millions that have been aborted during the year 
of that person’s birth.  We remember and pray for healing for those mothers and 

fathers who lost their children and their parenthood. 

 
 

YOU CAN PARTICIPATE 
 

Volunteer yourself, your children, or grandchildren to participate in the 
procession representing their year of birth. 

 

Signup at: 

St. Michael SignUp Sheet in the Narthex or 
St. Michael's WEB Site 

or email 

Bert Guidry at Berton.Guidry@sbcglobal.net 
or call 

Bert Guidry at 817-283-2918 
 

We look forward to hearing from many of you to help on this solemn occasion.  Thank you for 
your concern for life and please continue to pray for an end to abortion. 

 

The Gabriel Project, St. Michael’s Pro-Life Ministry, and Christian Connection all work in concert 
with the Catholic Diocese of Ft. Worth to eliminate the crisis situations that cause people to 

consider abortion.  With your help to raise awareness that there is a solution, we can lead our 

society to be a people of life. 
Adoption – the Loving Option. 

 


